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COPY OF AIR LETTER.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
1lth April,1950

H

Dear Sirs,
S.5."MAIWARA" Bx s.s5. "NAN SHENG."

With reference to my Air Letter of the 25th January
last, 1 shall be glad to 1learn as promptly as possible
what arrangements are proposed for completing the
Classificeatlon Survey and carrying out the Freeboard
Henewal Survey.

1 shall also be glad to be informed of the Cwners
intentions in regard to the Boller Survey.

Yours falthfully,

Copy Hat -

Clerk to the
Classification Committes.

The Surveyors,
HONG KONG.




